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STAY IN TOUCH


You and your young person will be the main point of contact for sharing updates and information (check your emails, especially your junk!) about application progress, interviews and transitions days.��For any support or careers information, please contact our Careers Lead, Tom Bamber by emailing tom.bamber@belmont-school.co.uk�





APPLY EARLY AND TO MORE THAN ONE PROVISION!


The sooner you apply then the quicker the transition process can begin. Try and apply during the Autumn term ; it is ok to make more than one application, you are not obliged to accept their offer! As soon as you know the entry requirements, the sooner you can focus and work towards your goal.





ATTEND LOTS OF OPEN EVENINGS�At the start of the academic year (September onwards), there are lots of open days/events/evenings across provisions in Lancashire and Manchester. This is your chance to ask questions and experience the ‘feel’ of the provision.





ATTEND YOUR YOUNG PERSONS POST-16 EHCP REVIEW�These reviews will generally take place before October of year 11 and are the ideal opportunity to reflect on their strengths and progress. They also outline future support they are entitled to in their next placement – if this information is not up to date then students �could miss out on their preferred provision!!





APPLYING FOR POST-16 PROVISION (PARENTS/CARERS)









































